
Rutti’s getting married! 

Rutti Eberhard and Himika Bando 

 will be getting married in a civil ceremony in Osaka, Japan, at the end of May. 

They don’t plan on a big wedding, but want us, Dana, Diego, and Ari, as well as 

a couple of close friends, to come for a few days to celebrate with them. 

If you would like to send a card or small gift, it would be best to send it to us and 

we can take it to him. (We can also deposit checks into his U.S. bank account.) Or 

you can write to him via email at: rutti.eberhard@gmail.com. 

Dave and Julie Eberhard 

102 Berry Patch Dr. 

Wilmore, KY 40390 

Pray that the Corona 

Virus doesn’t keep 

us from going! 


